
NEWSLETTER

Welcome Fall,

The  evenings are getting chilly and 
Town Village is starting to transform 
and staying true to our affinity for  
Halloween. This is such a fun month 
here and if you haven't experienced 
Halloween at our community yet, 
you're in for a real treat.  It 's 
SPOOK-tacular. I look forward to 
sharing in the festivities with you. 
Stay well friends.

Sheri Sepanak

Executive Director

 

 

 Sheri Sepanak, Executive Director

 Gail Mooney, Business Office Manager

 Julie Nobles, Sales Director

 Dale Main,Maintenance Director

 Stacey Jeffries, Dining Room Director

 Chris Orlando, Life  Enrichment Director

 

Sylvia Shania Apt. 267

William Abraham Apt. 303

  Kathy Offer Apt. 335

 Carol Benner Apt. 170

It 's not like home. It is home.?

The Leadership 
Team  

Welcome to the Family
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